**From:** tom mckenney]

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 1:06 PM

**To:** Communicate < <u>Communicate@Temagami.ca</u>>

Cc: Norma McKenney

Subject: Public consultation process - input request;

Hey folks.....thank you for the opportunity to review and input. You have provided loads of detail. As a seasonal resident, living in the south west of Ontario, it is hard to have anything more to contribute above and beyond what staff, council and key stakeholders have provided to get to this point. We have confidence in what you have done in the past and will continue to do as you have always presented as reasonable and responsible people. You have a finger on the pulse and, like everyone else should do, stay flexible and get ready to pivot as these are less than easy times to plan and act.

Our most valued aspect is when we call with a question or ask for help, and we do from time to time, staff and those elected are helpful!

All the best.

Tom and Norma McKenney